
Newsletter — 30th January 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our news for the last two weeks …………………………….. 

 

A group of Year 5/6 children took part in the Primary Swimming Gala at Woodhouse Close on Wednesday 21st 

January.  We are pleased to announce that we came second overall.  Congratulations to everyone who took 

part. Thank you to parents for assisting with transport after the event.   

 

Sarah McAllister came into school on Wednesday to host a Healthy Packed Lunch Event after school for 

parents and children. Sarah prepared some healthy and tasty options that parents and children were able to 

sample.  We hope that parents found this useful. 

 

Chris Tomlinson (3 times Olympian) came into school on Tuesday to take part in a sponsored sporting event 

arranged through Sports for Schools. The challenge was for children to complete a fitness circuit with the 

athlete, performing four different activities which athletes usually do in order to keep fit. Children 

thoroughly enjoyed the whole experience and managed to raise funds for new PE equipment for our school.  If 

you have not already done so would you please send sponsorship money into school by 3rd February. Forms 

have been photocopied and returned to some children so that parents are able to collect money. Thank you 

for your support it is much appreciated. 

 

 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Thank you for your continued support 

Wendy Gill and Staff 

Swimming and After School Clubs 

  

Children are allowed to bring a small snack 

to eat after swimming lessons and before an 

after school club. Please note that this 

snack should be one piece of fruit only! Some 

children are bringing a ‘mini-packed lunch’! 

This is unnecessary and takes too long for 

the children to eat. Thank you for your help 

with this 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

 

Active Kids vouchers are back in store. Please start 

collecting these now and you may also wish to encourage 

family and friends to take part too!  

Thank you 

‘GOOD TO BE GREEN’ 

OUR LUCKY DIP WINNERS FOR THIS WEEK ARE; 

FROM KS1: Kristen T  

FROM KS2: Molly B 



 

30th January 2015 

Class Nominations  

 Reception  Charlotte D 

 Class 1   Brodie K 

 Class 2   Keira T 

 Class 3   Declan W 

 Class 4   Daniel S 

 Class 5   Lucy M 

 Class 6   Pippa J 

Superstar of the Week! 

*  Declan W * 

Well Done! 

ATTENDANCE 

Week Beginning 23rd January 2015 

Class 1 and Class 5 

100% 

 

23rd January 2015 

Class Nominations  

 Reception  Henry S 

 Class 1   Esme S 

 Class 2   Kristen T 

 Class 3   Aaron B 

 Class 4   Lucy B 

 Class 5   Henry M 

 Class 6   Ben D 

Superstar of the Week! 

* Esme S* 

Well Done! 

ATTENDANCE 

Week Beginning 16th January 2015 

Class 1 

100% 

Congratulations 

 

January 2014 

     Nominations  

     Class 1   Jessie B 

     Class 2   Adam F  

        Kristen T 

     Class 3   Jamie W 

     Class 4   Thomas S 

        Kelsi H 

        Amelia B 

     Class 5   Caitlin B 

        Luke W 

        Sadie W 

     Class 6   Chloe R 

  Overall winners for January 

     *    Adam F and Chloe R    * 

Well Done! 


